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Comments: Ms. Jackson,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the Stibnite project.  I am a resident of Anchorage, Alaska,

and as a professional in the resource development sector in a state heavily reliant on oil and gas and mining

activity, I am an advocate for prudent and sustainable resource development.  I've done some reading on the

Stibnite project, and I feel that this is a great opportunity to develop a valuable resource in an environmentally

sound manner.  The project will create much needed jobs, particularly considering the current crisis.

Development also provides an excellent opportunity to reclaim the previously abandoned site. Midas Gold has

worked closely with stakeholders to develop a plan that has broad community support.

 

I greatly appreciate your consideration of my request that this project be allowed to move forward expeditiously

through approval of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Tom Walsh


